
 7-13-21  

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order 
at 5:00 pm, this 13th day of July 2021.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa 
Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present. Special guest Heath Hoke was also present.  

Discussion on the mower that the park board and city share and own together was held. Heath 
Hoke, city park groundskeeper/maintenance shared his thoughts on the current mower 
situation.  

A community picnic will take place at the park at the end of the month on July 25th.  

Lori Martin has been working on a small library box to be placed in the city park. 
She anticipates it to be completed within the month.  

Upcoming grant due dates were discussed.  

Discussion for the concession stand addition took place.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on August 4th, 2021 at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business meeting adjourned at 5:50 pm.  

  

 

 


